
 

 
 
 

Circular No. 441 
Date:  25th November 2024 

 
All ASC Member Federations / Associations 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
We extend our warm greetings to all esteemed members of the Asian Shooting 

Confederation (ASC). 

 

In reference to the upcoming General Assembly meeting of the International Shooting 

Sport Federation (ISSF) scheduled on 30th November 2024 in CONI Salone d’onore, 

Rome - Italy. 

 

The President and Secretary General of ASC will be pleased to meet the officials of Asian 

Federations from 28th Nov to 30th Nov 2024 in Rome Cavalieri - Waldorf Astoria Hotel. 

 

Should you require any assistance to arrange a meeting, please contact the following 

ASC staff: 

• Mr. Atif Naqash:   +965-65130272 (WhatsApp) 

• Mr. Faiyas Raheem: +965 51647976 (WhatsApp) 

 

Looking forward to meeting you soon in Rome. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Eng. Duaij AlOtaibi 
Secretary General 
Asian Shooting Confederation 


